
OASIS HOA BOARD MEETING

April 22 2022


The meeting of the Oasis Board was held at the Oasis pool at  1:30 on April
22, 2022.   In attendance were Loras Prier, Steve Arkoff, Barbara Hodes, 
and Nancy Strong. 

Items of business was discussed as follows:

Discussion was had regarding limiting amount of rental units  in Oasis.  

Motion was made to put this issue out to residents to vote on.  
Vote was unanimous.

Discussion was had regarding increasing minimum rental period to 90 
days.  It was decided we table this issue until the vote is taken regarding 
limiting rental units.

Discussed adding sound barrier specs  to our Rules and Regulations in 
second story units.  

Motion was made and vote was unanimous.

Meeting adjourned at 3:06

Supplemental Meeting was held 4-26-22 at the Oasis Pool at 3:30 In 
attendance were Loras Prier, Steve Arkoff, Barbara Hodes, and Nancy 
Strong. 

Discussion was had to withdraw the board decision to attempt to limit 
number of rental units in Oasis.  All agreed.

Discussed the need to amend and rewrite Oasis Rules and Regulations.

Meeting adjourned at 4:15 




